
Information about July 2015 Bar Exam Location 

A decision has been made regarding the site of the administration of the July 2015 bar examination.  The 

exam will be held July 28-30, 2015, at the Roberts Centre next to I-71 at Rt. 68.  The center is located 

between Columbus and Cincinnati on I-71.  It is an approximately 50 minute drive from downtown 

Columbus and downtown Cincinnati and about a 30 minute drive from downtown Dayton.  For those 

familiar with the Jeffersonville outlet mall, the center is south of the outlet mall exit and about a 10-15 

minute drive from the exit.  The center is also located very near Wilmington, Ohio.  Parking at the 

Roberts Centre is free.  

 A Holiday Inn with over 100 guest rooms is located at the center.  The telephone number for the 

Holiday Inn is 937-283-3200 (locally) or 1-800-654-7036.  Additionally, there are several hotels within 20 

miles of the center.  Staff from the Roberts Centre has contacted these hotels to let them know that law 

schools and/or applicants may be contacting them soon regarding reservations for the July 2015 exam.  

The hotels are as follows: 

Name Location    Distance Phone 

Wilmington Inn Wilmington, OH   6.6 miles 855-828-1972 

Hampton Inn Wilmington, OH   9.3 miles 937-382-4400 

Holiday Inn Express Wilmington, OH  9.34 miles 937-382-5858 

Hampton Inn Jeffersonville, OH  15.5 miles 740-948-9499 

Baymont Inn Jeffersonville, OH  15.6 miles 740-948-2104 

Fairfield Inn & Suites Jeffersonville, OH 16.09 miles 740-948-9305 

Ramada Inn Xenia, OH   16.38 miles 937-372-9921 

Hearthstone Inn & Suite Cedarville, OH  19.29 miles 855-802-2162 

Quality Inn Jeffersonville, OH  19.4 miles 740-426-4600 

Holiday Inn Express Dayton-Centerville, OH 20.32 miles 800-315-2621 

 

The location of the Roberts Centre will also allow some applicants to drive to and from the exam each 

day; however, there should be plenty of hotel space available within a 10-20 minute drive of the center.   

*The University of Toledo College of Law will be assisting with lunch for its alumni taking the OH Bar 

Exam. Pre-payment is necessary by June 1, 2015 through the link found on the Ohio Bar Exam 

Information web page http://www.utoledo.edu/law/career-services/bar/ohio.html  . If you have 

questions, please contact the Office of Professional Development at 419.530.2851. Additionally, there is 

a Max & Erma’s at the center, and Wendy’s, McDonald’s and Subway are all located at the same exit.  

There are also restaurants located near the other hotels listed above.  Keep in mind, long lines may occur 

over the lunch hour for test takers. You can read more about the Roberts Centre at 

http://www.robertscentre.com/ .   
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